
 

Middle Years 
 news 

Principal’s Report 
 
Welcome back 
We hope all families had a happy and safe break. We look 
forward to a somewhat 'normal' term compared to Term 2. 
The resilience and character that our community showed 
through this time is a credit to you all. We appreciate so 
many parents taking part in the Department of Education 
survey that was distributed. This has given us some 
excellent feedback that will ensure that we can capture 
the successful aspects of remote learning and implement 
some changes into our daily practice.  
 
Student Free Days Term 3 
Due to the changes that occurred last Term, we placed 
importance on keeping students engaged with on line 
learning and as such missed a Professional learning day 
for staff. We will be taking this in Term 3.  
The two Student Free days for Term 3 are: 

  Friday 31st July for the Wodonga Federation of 
 Government Schools Annual Conference, 
and  

 Monday 24th August for staff Curriculum 
 Development and Planning.  

We understand the pressure these days place on families 
and apologise for the change of Student Free days. 
 

Maree Cribbes 
Campus Principal 

 

 
 
 

NAIDOC Week 
 

During week 11 of Term 2, WMYC celebrated NAIDOC 
week. Throughout the week there were several activities 
all  students were able to participate in. These activities 
included face painting, Indigenous games, a scavenger 
hunt and arts and craft. During the week, all students also 
enjoyed listening to Indigenous music that was played 
over our school PA system as well as wonderful library 
displays. We wanted to share some of the images taken.  
What the face paint marks mean: 
On your forehead - to keep your mind strong. 
Under your eyes - so you can see your ancestors walking 
with you. 
Under your mouth - So you’ll always speak your truth. 
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Dates to Remember 

Dates for 2020 Activity 

July 13 ► First day Term 3 

July 31 
► Staff Professional Development 
     Pupil Free Day 

Aug 10 ► Student Led Conferences 

Aug 24 ► Curriculum Day - Pupil Free Day 

Aug 28 ► Reports Issued 

http://www.wmyc.vic.edu.au/


 

  Every Student, Every Opportunity, Success For All 


